
 
                                                                              

20 November 2020 

 

Dear Parents/Caregivers 

 

 

 

 NHeW Tahi is going to visit Totara Park as part of our study ‘NZ Bush’, on 

Monday 30 November. 

 

   There will be no cost to you.  

 

 We will leave school at 9.00am and return at 2.00pm. 

 

 Please provide an adequate lunch and a bottle of water as we will be having 

lunch at Totara Park. There will be no lunch orders on this day. 

 

 Please make sure your child has a schoolbag, adequate shoes, and a hat as we 

are going on a bush walk. 

 

Please return the slip below as soon as possible. 

 

Thank you 

 

 

Sandy Stephen (Team leader) 

 

 

I understand that my child will be going to Totara Park on Monday 30 November 

 

 

Child Name:____________________________________Room:______________ 

 

Parent Signature:_____________________Phone:________________________ 


